
Hi 4 Emerald!
Well, what a bizarre time we are all having! I hope that you lot are all 

getting on alright at home in these unprecedented (look it up in the 

dictionary!) circumstances and that none of you have burst from eating 

too many Easter eggs!

It really is very strange to not be seeing you every day at school and I 

really do miss you all. Hopefully you have been keeping yourselves busy 

and not driving any adults at home too crazy! I’ve certainly been kept 

occupied by my daughter. We’ve been getting to grips with phonics, 

learning to count, painting, drawing, baking, making assault courses, 

building dens, having tea parties, watching films and…the list goes on! I’d 

be really interested to hear what you guys have been getting up.

We now have an exciting new online tool, called Google Classroom, 

which I can use to post you work, ideas, videos and pictures. In turn you 

can reply to the things that I have posted, upload work that you have 

completed and keep in contact with me until we are back in class. So, if 

you have photos or work that you are proud of from the past few weeks, 

then click on ‘Classwork’ at the top of the classroom screen and post a 

reply. This is all brand new to both me and you, so it may take some time 

for us all to get used to it, but it would be great if you could give it a go as 

I’m really looking forward to hearing from you all.

Miss you lots 4 Emerald. Take 

care of yourselves and stay 

safe!

Mr Feldberg. x


